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Kindergarten will be hosting our assembly on Wednesday, October 25st at 1:30. Parents are 

welcome to attend. 

 

If you have not signed up for conferences, please contact your teacher to arrange a mutually 

convenient time.  Conferences will be held on November 20th and 21st.  Conference times will 

be posted on class web pages as a reminder. 

 

Our Genevieve’s orders are scheduled to arrive on November 15
th

. 

 

Thank you for your candy donations for the Halloween Happening.  Students who donate a bag 

of candy this week may dress down on that day. 

 

Join us on October 27
th

 from 5:30pm to 8:30pm for the Halloween Happening! There will be 

food, music, dancing, games, and other activities.  See the Tuesday folder inserts for details. 

The last day for advance tickets is October 25
th

. 

 

Tomorrow is the last club day for grades 3-8.  

 

We have not found a new volleyball coach for our team.  Unfortunately, there will be no 

volleyball this year for our students. We will try again to find someone next school year.  

 

     *****Save the Date***** 

October 25  Grade 2 Book Club 

October 27  Halloween Happening!!!!!    

    Free Black/Orange TAG day! 

October 31  Halloween Parade 2:00pm (weather permitting) 

The mission of the Academy of St. James of the Marches is to guide our students to 

grow in their catholic faith, knowledge, and to be of service to others. 


